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From:Anne Miller
Sent:15 Oct 2018 12:07:22 +0100
To:Planning
Subject:Fwd: Site At Laghlasser Corgarff Strathdon AB36 8YP Ref. No: 2018/0350/DET 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Anne Miller 
Subject: Re: Site At Laghlasser Corgarff Strathdon AB36 8YP Ref. No: 
2018/0350/DET 
Date: 15 October 2018 11:34:22 BST
To: Deirdre Straw 
Cc: Nicola Sedgwick 

Thanks for your reply Deirdre.
Can you please use the contact details below rather than my own personal/private email 
contact. Please can you acknowledge receipt of this email.

On behalf of Donside Cmmunity Council,
Chairperson: Nicola Sedgwick
email: 

The above application was discussed at a meeting of Donside Community Council held 
on 9th October 2018.

Doinside Community Council recognise that development of tourism opportunities is 
generally of benefit to the community. In this case , however, it would appear that the 
scale and location of the proposed development would have significant impact on the 
balance of residents to holiday homes and lets in the area.There is also evidence that there 
would be a significant adverse impact on the environment and consequently the 
enjoyment of the area by residents and tourists alike. 

Therefore, DCC does not support this application.

On 15 Oct 2018, at 11:16, Deirdre Straw  wrote:



Anne

Thank you for your email as below.

I have checked our planning in box and our planning systems and cannot see a response 
from Donside Community Council.  Therefore could you possibly email your response to 
planning@cairngorms.co.uk and we will get this uploaded to our systems and public 
access.

Kind regards,

Dee.

Dee Straw
Planning Systems Officer
Cairngorms National Park Authority
14 The Square
Grantown-on-Spey
PH26 3HG

Switchboard 01479 873535

www.cairngorms.co.uk

Get the latest news - sign up for the ebulletin and follow us on twitter @cairngormsnews
Before printing, think about the environment

-----Original Message-----
From: Anne Miller  
Sent: 14 October 2018 10:42
To: Planning
Subject: Site At Laghlasser Corgarff Strathdon AB36 8YP Ref. No: 2018/0350/DET 

I am contacting you on behalf of the Donside Community Council. 

Please can you confirm that you have received our comment as consulted. This was 
made/uploaded to the website on Saturday 13th October.

Many Thanks

Anne Miller



The information contained within this e-mail and in any attachments is confidential and 
may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy this message, 
delete any copies held on your systems and notify the sender immediately. If you have 
received this email in error, you should not retain, copy or use it for any purpose, nor 
disclose all or any part of its content to any other person. All messages passing through 
this gateway are checked for viruses but we strongly recommend that you check for 
viruses using your own virus scanner as Cairngorms National Park Authority will not 
take responsibility for any damage caused as a result of virus infection.


